
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Brotherhood is pleased to announce that it will be offering a Mother’s 
Day brunch in person this year. Temple members who are mothers are 
welcome to attend free of charge. Adult attendance is $15 if tickets are 
purchased by Tuesday, May 4, or $20 at the door. Attendance for children 
under age 13 is $7.50 if tickets are purchased by May 4, or $10 at the door. 

When: Sunday, May 8 at 10:30 AM 

Where: Temple Beth David, 6100 Hefley Street, in Westminster 

The Cantor and the Junior Choir will be performing at the brunch 

Every Mother will receive a rose.  

The Brunch will be catered by Katella Deli. 

To purchase tickets or to RSVP (for mothers), click here. 
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